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From Monday 25 July, the road between Winsley and Bradford on Avon will 
be closed for 6 weeks to enable a permanent cycle path to be installed.  
 

Unfortunately, this means that the D1 bus service will not be able to follow its 
normal route and will NOT be able to serve Winsley village or Limpley Stoke 
and instead will operate via Sally-in-the-Woods.  
 

In its place the following alternative transport will be provided from Winsley 
starting on Monday 25th July 2022: 
 

 

. Winsley to  BATH  shuttle bus. 
 

This will be operated by the ‘FirstBus’ company between Winsley and Bath.  The shuttle bus 

will operate every day except Sundays and Public Holidays, departing from Tyning Road at 

the following times, then picking up at Bradford Road, The Seven Stars, Dorothy House and 

Avon Park a few minutes later: 
 

0715   0815   0915   1015   1115   1215   1315   1415   1515   1615   1715   1815  1915 
 

The Winsley Shuttle will return from Bath Bus Station and opposite the Guildhall at: 

0645,  0745,  0845,  0945,  1045,  1145,  1245,  1345,  1445,  1545,  1645,  1745,  1845 
 

 

. Winsley to  BRADFORD ON AVON  shuttle bus. 
 

In addition to the Bath shuttle bus, a small Wiltshire Council minibus will operate a service 

between Winsley and Bradford on Avon non-stop via Turleigh, every day except Sundays 

and Public Holidays.  The minibus will depart from Tyning Road at the times shown below, 

then will pick up at the bus stops opposite Dorothy House and the Seven Stars and also on 

Bradford Road near the bottom of Dane Rise, a few minutes later: 
 

0745   0830   0955   1055   1155   1305   1355   1455   1555   1655 
 

The minibus will return from Bradford on Avon Town Bridge bus stop at 

0812,  0912,  1040,  1140,  1250,  1340,  1440,  1540,  1640,  1740,  1847 
 

 

We hope that these temporary arrangements will not cause you 

too much inconvenience and if you need further details about 

them, please ring Wiltshire Council’s Passenger Transport  

Unit on 01225 718080, or email buses@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 

 
 

Temporary changes to 
buses through Winsley 
 

from 25 July 2022 to 2 September 2022 
 


